SCRAPBOOK

Scrapbooks are valuable tools for preserving branch activities and memories.

A. STATE SCRAPBOOK PROJECT - CONTINUING FOR 2011-2012

                                      Share your branch activities with others!

Your branch is requested to provide three scrapbook pages (six counting front and back - must be 8.5 by 11 inches).  Make sure the pages you use are archival safe.  (Some paper is now labeled as archival safe or acid free.  Scrapbook supplies are a good source, as are office supply stores, but check the labels.)  Use your best “scrap booking” techniques, but give a good representation of your branch activities for the year.

If your branch has not given us scrapbook pages in the past, this can still be done.  For branches that have given us copies of your scrapbook pages, please continue to do so.  All pages will be put into the AAUW NYS archives.

 
Complete the first two pages (front and back) for display by the state historians at the 

       NYS Convention in April.  These pages should highlight your branch activities for the year   

       2011-2012 up to convention time.  Newspaper articles (copied on archival safe paper), pictures,   

       programs, or whatever, can be used.  When possible, be sure to include names for pictures.  The 

       pages will not be returned, so you may want to give us a copy of them.  If no one from your 

       branch is attending the convention, mail the pages to Helen (addresses below) by April 1.      

  Complete the last scrapbook page and mail it, or a copy of it (it will not be returned), to 

        Helen by the end of June.  This way we will have a record of your entire 2011-2012 year.  

Have fun with this project!

Have questions or need pages?  Contact Helen at 315-343-9678 or rengel@oswego.edu      

                                                                            32 Brown Drive    Oswego, NY  13126              
See sample scrapbook pages following this page.

B.  BRANCH SCRAPBOOK

               Each branch is encouraged to maintain a branch scrapbook.

                   Items that could be included:

  

Newspaper articles about the branch (photocopied on archival or acid free paper)

Newspaper articles about branch members, not necessarily related to their  

        AAUW participation (photocopied on archival or acid free paper)

Programs of meetings

Project summaries

Membership lists

Photographs – labeled - who, when, what, where
Memorabilia of meetings and projects

         Pictures of event (place, candid shots, speakers), favors, programs

Anything your branch believes is relevant to highlight and preserve your branch activities, 

        projects, and membership. 


                The scrapbook should be kept in the branch archives.

Questions?  Contact AAUW NYS Co-Historians, 

Helen Engel (rengel@oswego.edu) or Marilynn Smiley (smiley@oswego.edu). 

32 Brown Drive                                    77 West Fifth Street

      Oswego, NY  13126                             Oswego, NY  13126

         (315) 343-9678                                     (315) 343-4803        
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ADIRONDACK

WIND ENERGY PROGRAM FOR EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION DESSERT
Our annual Dessert Fundraiser for the Educational Foundation will be held on Thursday, November
2nd at 7:00 pm at The Glen at Hiland Meadows on Meadowbrook Road, Queensbury. Please plan to join us

and bring spouses and friends for our dessert buffet and social time. Since it is held to benefit EF, the donation

will be a minimum of $10 per person. Checks should be made out to AAUW Educational Foundation.
At 7:45 pm we will move to their Conkling meeting room for our program about wind power, currently a
hotly contested discussion item in many places in the United States, with many arguments for and against it.
Jim McAndrews, of the Barton Group and perhaps the most informed individual in the Northeast about the
subject, and Woody Widlund, environmental activist, will present a program - "'Start Global Cooling With
Wind Energy" - with some particulars about the proposed project near Gore Mountain and a chance for you
to ask questions about this topic. This should be very informative and interesting; we hope to see you there!

AAUW  Dinner ¢ The
Adirondack Branch of the
American Association  of
University Women will gather
for a dinner meeting at 5:30
p.m. Nov: 30 at the Log Jam
Restaurant on Route 9. - il

Theé featured speaker, Jos!
Murphy  from ~ Scoville
Jewelers, ‘:ﬂl discuss gems,
diamonds cular.

Our bnncg';gl also be cele-
brating the 125th anniversary
of the founding of the

American  Association  of '

University Women.

For dinner reservations, con-
tact Rachel Quackenbush at
747-6076.
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NOVEMBER 30 BRANCH DINNER MEETING

Come for a great dinner at the Log Jam Restaurant (Route 9 just before Rt. 149) and hear Josh Murphy
from Scoville Jewelers speak about gems, especially diamonds. Just in time for holiday dreaming and giﬁ
planning! Dinner will be ordered from the menu with separate checks. We gather at 5:30 pm and have dinner
at 6:00 pm. Josh will speak at 7:00 pm. What a grand way to usher in the holidays! Callers will take your res-

ervations or you can call Rachel Quackenbush at 747-6076 by Tuesday, November 21st.
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Women of the World
2006-2007

September 5, 2006 —Branch meeting—The Flight of Women

Former woman pilot, Judy Stiles, dressed as pioneer aviatrix Blanche Stuart
Scott, presented a great program on early women in aviation.

October 3, 2006—Branch meeting—Global Hunger Strategy: Empowerment of
Women

A 30 minute Oxfam video dealing with the empowerment of women in areas of
Africa where hunger, malnutrition and disease have brought unimaginable
suffering to millions. They are working to bring about lasting change through
self-help projects, micro-enterprise loans (most often to women) and education
for girls as well as boys.

Paul Jeflrey/ACT-CWS

November 5, 2006—Sunday Brunch meeting
Goddess Workshop—a personal profile.
In addition, Laura Opelt, Director of
Catholic Charities, spoke about their
new Health Ministry.





